
 

 

LUGARNO PUBLIC SCHOOL P & C                     
ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 

Term 3, Week 4, 2022

President’s Message …. 

Friday 29th of July saw Schools Tree 
Day in full swing at LPS. A huge thank 
you to Jasmine Theophile for all her 
efforts in organising this day. Thank you 
also to Mrs Williams and Mrs Wilkie for 
all their help in coordinating the 
students and school aspects.  

Saturday also saw our trivia night at 
Penshurst RSL. Thank you to all those 
who came along and supported the 
night. We raised over $11,500 for our 
school which is just amazing! Thank 
you to all the teachers who put so much 
time and effort into producing fabulous 
class artworks with their students. 
These alone raised $2786! Lastly, a 
huge shout out to Natasha Jankulovksi 
who has helped me organise the night 
including doing an outstanding job in 
securing a large number of sponsors.  

Whilst it has already been a busy term, 
we still have our Father’s Day breakfast 
and gift stall coming up as well as the 
all exciting Colour Run – check out 
further details below. 

Regards, 

Mel Porter 
president@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

 

In this issue … 

 Fundraising: Colour Run; create 
a picture products have arrived 
 

 Father’s Day activities 
 

 Canteen: “Fresh for Kids: Eat 
Fresh & Win” competition  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary … 

 
 P & C meeting: Wednesday 17th 

August 7pm  
via zoom only: 
Meeting ID: 644 7659 1565 
Passcode: 447827 
 

 Father’s Day Breakfast and gift 
stall: Monday 29th August – 
Bacon and Egg roll breakfast 
plus coffee cart 7.30-8.45am 
 

 Thursday 8th September 2022 – 
Colour Run on the oval – 
spectators welcome 

 

 



 

SUB-COMMITTEE NEWS 

FUNDRAISING/EVENTS NEWS 
Committee convenor: Natasha Jankulovski 

fundraising@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Picture Products 

Finished picture products have arrived and will be distributed via classrooms this 
week.  

 
Father’s Day Breakfast and gift stall – Monday 29th August 

All Dad’s/Grandad’s/father figures are invited to join their children at the P & C 
Father’s Day breakfast under the COLA on Monday 29th August 7.30 – 8.45am.  
There is no cost to attend this event however please RSVP via Qkr! with numbers to 
help us with catering. We will be serving up Bacon and Egg rolls and juice. The 
3wisebeans coffee cart will also be available to purchase tea/coffee/hot chocolate.  

   

The gift stall will also be on this day and students will visit the stall with their class 
during school time to select their gift/s. Gifts will be $8. Further details below.  

 

Colour Run – Thursday 8th September 

Our Colour Run will be held this term on Thursday 8th September on the school oval. 
Parents and grandparents are invited to join their child for a pizza lunch and watch 
them complete the course. Please see note and sponsorship form in school bags 
today.  

 



 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Canteen Manager: Sharon Steed 

Committee convenor: Janette Allardyce-Walker 

canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 
The canteen is open every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday for lunch orders. Place 
your order via QKR! by 9:15am. A late lunch order option is available after 9:15am 
up until 11:30am with a limited menu available. If your child comes to the canteen 
without lunch, our volunteers have a School approved process to follow, this 
ensures no child goes hungry.  Should this happen, a note will be sent home with 
your child with details on how to make payment. 
 
COMPETITION TIME 
The school canteen has registered to participate in the “Fresh for Kids: Eat Fresh & 
Win!” campaign. The campaign promotes fresh fruit and vegetables and offers each 
student the opportunity to win great prizes. Simply order a fresh fruit or vegetable 
option from the canteen and your child will receive an entry form. Collect two (2) 
signatures and return your entry form and each child will be rewarded with a minor 
prize and a bonus card to win one of 10 000 Rubik’s cubes and other major prizes. 
Children can enter as many times as they like. The promotion will run from Monday 
1st August until Friday 23rd September, so start ordering for your chance to win. 
 
Don’t forget about the Friday Ice Block competition.  Place an order on Fridays to be 
in the running, these will be drawn randomly throughout the term. 
 
Unfortunately, we are still unable to offer counter service, however lunch orders can 
be placed online using QKR! 
 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

Committee convenor: Janette Allardyce-Walker 

uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Uniform Shop opening hours are Monday and Thursday mornings 8:30 to 9:30 in the 
School Hall.  QKR! is still the best way to order if you know exactly what you want, 
and orders will be filled and delivered to your child’s classroom. 
 
Most winter unform is in stock, with the rest is on its way.  Qkr! will be updated as 
new items arrive. 
 
If you have any unwanted coat hangers, we would love to have them. 
 
Don’t forget to join the private LPS P&C Facebook group. 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 

We would like to thank the below companies and individuals who donated to our 
trivia night: 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The amazing classroom artwork …. 
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Best dressed – Luna Park Sydney and Spiderman 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 


